
 

To:   President’s Cabinet  

From:   Denise M. Trauth  

Subject:  President’s Cabinet Meeting  

February 5, 2018 

 

 

Greek Affairs Reporting (#671) 

  

Dr. Smith distributed a draft document on the Fraternity and Sorority Recommitment and 

Reinstatement Program. This document, developed by the Greek Affairs Advisory Task Force in 

consultation with the Northern Interfraternity Council and the National Panhellenic Conference, 

is based on the best and most appropriate recommendations and findings from the plans that 

other universities around the nation have recently implemented.   

 

Sick Leave/Emergency Leave (#400)  

  

Mr. Algoe proposed changes to the UPPS governing faculty sick leave reporting (UPPS 

04.04.30). After discussion, Mr. Algoe agreed to amend the language to make clear that faculty 

are not required to report hours worked; they are only required to report sick leave. Cabinet 

approved moving the proposed revised UPPS to the University community review stage once the 

change is made. 

 

President’s Update (#556)  

 

President Trauth requested that the appropriate Cabinet member make her aware of any Leave 

Without Pay that is to be implemented for disciplinary reasons. 

 

President Trauth announced a new policy covering reporting of arrest and/or convictions will be 

written based on best practices. 

 

Campus Speakers (#743) 

 

President Trauth directed Cabinet to move forward with the vetting process for the draft policy 

on speakers and demonstrations on campus. 

 

Significant Issues (#01) 

   

Cabinet engaged in a long, thorough conversation about the recent dynamics at the University 

and how to best communicate difficult issues to the various stakeholder groups. 

 

Cabinet discussed recent issues with Student Government Association policies, The University 

Star, and protecting free speech. 

 

 

DMT:ta 

 

Posted to web at http://cabinet.president.txstate.edu/ on February 20, 2018. 

http://cabinet.president.txstate.edu/

